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Dear Thomas,

Yesterday, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed
a proposal to create a new applied track in the Math PhD together with course changes for Math
6601 and 6602.

| am very happy to report that the new track and the two course changes were unanimously
approved. The panel noted that the PhD revision proposal was extremely well put together. (There
was one comment that for the two courses the most recent/complete disability statement should be
used.)

The creation of the new PhD track will now be reviewed by the full ASC Curriculum Committee
(ASCC). The next meeting of the ASCC is scheduled for Friday, April 19, 8:30-10:30AM in 385 Bricker.
As you know, it is customary to invite the appropriate unit representative(s) come talk to ASCC about
a program change and answer any questions the committee members might have. Hopefully, you
will be available to attend the meeting. Thanks for letting us know. | will confirm your time slot later.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Chuck Daniels (faculty Chair of the NMS
Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.

All best wishes,
Bernadette
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